NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY (NOFA)

COUNTY OF SAN BERNARDINO
DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AND HOUSING (CDH)
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT — CORONAVIRUS 1 (CDBG-CV 1) FOOD ASSISTANCE PROGRAM

The San Bernardino Community Development and Housing Department is seeking applications from agencies to provide
food and food delivery services to low-income individuals and families who are experiencing or are at risk of experiencing
hunger as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic and reside within the unincorporated areas of San Bernardino County and
cities of Adelanto, Barstow, Big Bear Lake, Colton, Grand Terrace, Highland, Loma Linda, Montclair, Needles, Redlands,
Twentynine Palms, Yucaipa, and the Town of Yucca Valley.

A total of $1,450,000 will be available for this purpose. For funding consideration, all applicants must demonstrate the
financial management and programmatic expertise to successfully develop, design, implement and monitor the proposed
program and comply with statutory and regulatory provisions governing the CDBG program (24 CFR 570).

All interested parties are encouraged to apply. Minimum funding request per proposed activity should be no less than
$250,000.

HOW TO APPLY

A link to the online application and instructions for completing the application are available on the County website at
http://sbcountycdha.com/community-development-and-housing-department/. Applications are due no later than 4:00 p.m.
on Wednesday, September 30, 2020. Applications received after the September 30, 2020 deadline will not be accepted.

It is the intent of the County of San Bernardino Community Development and Housing Department to comply with the
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). If you should need special assistance, please contact Diane Cotto, Economic
Development Analyst Il at (909) 387-4352 or via e-mail at Diane.Cotto@cdh.sbcounty.gov.

COUNTY CONTACT: For more information, contact Diane Cotto, ECD Analyst II,
(909) 387-4352 or Diane.Cotto@cdh.sbcounty.gov.

NOTE

The cities of Chino, Chino Hills, Fontana, Hesperia, Ontario, Rancho Cucamonga, Rialto, San Bernardino, Upland,
Victorville and the Town of Apple Valley are direct recipients of HUD federal funds and not a part of the County’s CDBG
program. To apply for funding in these cities, you are encourage to contact each city directly.




